CALGARY PENSIONERS NEWSLETTER
October 14, 2022 
Presidents Report: Laurie Rupert
       We had our October General Meeting on the 11th. The turn out was pretty good. We had 43 members show up. Our guest speaker was from the Calgary Fire department, he gave a very good presentation. Thanks to Vic Renney for making that happen! A big thanks to Monique Kovacs for preparing a wonderful lunch of sausages, buns and perogies. Thanks to  Helen Gale for helping serve the meal and cleaning up after. Our wine raffle was put on by Vic Renney, the winners were Pedro Denegri, John Peterson, Surinder Rehill, and Cathy Cowle .The wine draw brought in $87.00. The 50/50 Draw brought in $150.00 and Lorie Rupert won $75.00. Thanks to the members for supporting our club and by buying tickets! A great time was had by all, hope to see everyone in November.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         For the Remembrance Day Ceremony on November11th Vic Renney will be laying the wreath to represent all CP Pensioners. This year the Remembrance Day Ceremony is open to the public. The Ceremony begins at 10:40 AM and ends at 11:10 AM. Refreshments will be served from 11:15 AM to 1:00 PM. All are invited. Our next General Meeting will be on the second Tuesday of November which is the 8th .  Our next guest speaker will be Mr. Taggard. He will be talking about the national three day convention in London Ontario on September 23,24,25th 2022.                          

